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MODEL 1841 6 -POUNDER FIELD GUN 
¾ SCALE 

NON-FIRING REPLICA 
IN SERVICE 1841-1868 

 
In September of this year, the Depot Museum was honored with the donation of a ¾ size replica of a Civil 
War Cannon from The Sons of Union Veterans of Howell, Michigan.  Beside the cannon, the Sons of Union 
Veterans, also, gifted the Museum with a tri-color track - walker lantern, 1887-1897.   The Howell Area 
Historical Society would like to extend a special “Thank You” to the Sons of Union Veterans of Howell,Mich  
 

 
 
 
 

Kroger and Amazon Smile 
Please designate HAHS as your preferred charity at Kroger’s when using your Kroger card.  Amazon Smile is 
another donation possibility.  We sincerely appreciate it.  Thank you all for your donations.  Please consider 

coming down and volunteering.  We’d love to have you. There are loads of different jobs available.             
Call Mary at 517-548-6876. 

                                                                       
Howell Area Historical Society is now on the Howell Downtown calendar.  Look for us on there.  Our events 
will be listed next year.  
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BOY SCOUTS AT THE DEPOT 
The Boy Scout Troop #362 visited the Depot on September 19, 2020 to paint the fence that sits in front of 
our building.  The fence is a real antique, having been built, originally, over the Michigan Avenue tunnel in 
1902.  The boys and their fathers spent the day at the Depot, doing a great job on our fence.   What a nice 
group of boys and dads.  It really freshened our entranceway. Thank you to Scout Leader, Barry Williams for 
coordinating it all. 
 

 
         
       
                                                                                                                                                            
The boys and their 
dads worked all day to 
make sure that the job 
was done correctly.  
After a pizza lunch, 
they cheerfully 
continued working 
until the job was 
finished.   
 
This Boy Scout Troop 
is helping to mold 
boys into fine, young 
men.   
Thank you, again. 
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Sadly, a few weeks ago, there was some graffiti damage done to our shed on the Depot grounds.  We will 
have to paint it in the spring to cover up the damage.  We will, also, have to dispose of the picture that was 
destroyed.   If you have some free time in the spring, contact us.  We need all of the help that we can get. 

 

 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________ THANK YOU TO OUR NEIGHBORS______________________________ 
Thank you to Dave and Jon Bonk for their generous donation of time and equipment to ensure that the 
caboose would have the most up-to-date, and safe electrical service.  We are so thankful for such good 
neighbors. 
 
Speaking of good neighbors, a special thanks to Spirit of Livingston for printing this newsletter. 
They are located at 3280 W. Grand River, Howell.  Look for all of your printing needs, and spirit wear at 
Spirit of Livingston 

 Thank you, Carol and Danny, for your support 
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We will be hosting a fundraiser, this holiday season, with Rada Cutlery. Orders are totally online, with the 
merchandise sent directly to the customer.  The Depot Museum will receive a percentage of the profit to be 
used for our operating expenses.  The link is below: 
 

https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=4834176.324254 

 

 
 

These products make great holiday gifts! 
 

Besides cookware and cutlery, Rada has soup, and dip mixes, which are just right for this time of year. 

 
 

https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=4834176.324254


Support HAHS with your membership or donation.  Not a member? Join today!  Your support is vital to the  
preservation of local history. 

Membership Year – January 1, 2021 – December31, 2021 
 
Name____________________________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 
Address_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Membership:  $15.00 Single                                            $25.00 Family                                               $500.00 Lifetime 

Donations: 
$10.00___________      $25.00___________Other____________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


